
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

The school council have held a meeting and would like to hold a non-school uniform day on Friday 

(16th November) in aid of Children in Need.  There is no need for the children  to dress up or for you 

to create a costume, it will simply be wear whatever you want for a suggested donation of at least 

£1.  This is not obligatory, but we would like to raise at least £100 for the charity.  

 

Thank you for helping us support this day. 

 

Mr D. Crunkhurn 

 


